
  

             City of Woodburn 

Community Development Dept. 
     

             

 

Memorandum 
 

270 Montgomery Street  Woodburn, Oregon 97071  Phone (503) 982-5246 Fax (503) 982-5244 

 
Date:   October 25, 2021 

To:   Dago Garcia, P.E., City Engineer 

Cc:   Chris Kerr, AICP, Community Development Director 

Jamie Van Agtmael, PLS, President 

From:  Colin Cortes, AICP, CNU-A, Senior Planner  

Subject: Planning Division review comments on 5th submittal / 4th re-submittal 
October 20 of civil engineering plans for Allison Way Apts. Ph. 1 

  
 

 

Summary 
 
Planning Division staff confirms that the developer has addressed the remaining items from 
the memo of October 5. 
 
 

Next Steps 
 
When the Public Works Department Engineering Division approves civil engineering 
plans, please provide an Adobe PDF copy of the marked or stamped set to Planning 
staff. 
 
Feel free to contact me at (503) 980-2485 or <colin.cortes@ci.woodburn.or.us>. 
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